
Standing Down   is a new reading and discussion group 
for veterans and those who want to learn more about the 
challenges and opportunities veterans face as they 
transition from active duty to civilian life.  
 
A grant from the  New York Council  for the Humanities 
makes this series possible which will be offered  at both the 
Brighton and Damon campuses. Interested students, 
faculty and staff are encouraged to participate! 
 
Held between 1400-1530 hrs on: 
    October 02 (only 60 minutes) 
    October 16 
    October 30 
    November 13 
    December 04 

 To register or for additional 
information, please call or e-mail: 
 
Brighton 
    Eric Wheeler   292-2296 
     ewheeler@monroecc.edu  
 
Damon     
     Dick Stewart   262-1732 
      rstewart@monroecc.edu  

 

 
Attention:  

   Military veterans and others concerned for them! 
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